October 26, 2016

Grant Lynch

Library Director
Waukesha Public Library
321 Wisconsin Ave
Waukesha, WI 53186

Dear Mr. Lynch,

We would like to thank you for the opportunity on August 31st, to meet with library staff, tour your library,
and discuss the Federal depository operation and services.

We appreciate your support for the library’s continuing service as a Federal depository library. As a member
of the Federal Depository Library Program, your library plays a prominent role in providing U.S.
Government information to the public. Researchers know they may locate government information and
expertise at your library, a valuable public service. GPO is grateful to partner with you in the historic
mission of Keeping America Informed.

Once again, thank you for the opportunity to visit and meet many of your library staff. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact Jaime by phone at 202-512-1952 or email at jhuaman@gpo.gov.

You are also welcome to contact Library Services and Content Management’s Office of Outreach and
Support. Outreach Librarians there provide direct support to libraries about depository operations and are
available to assist you with depository management or other questions. They have a shared phone number,
202-512-1119, and a shared email address, FDLPOQutreach@ gpo.gov.

Sincerely,

2 ' Py Dahlen
Jaime Huaman Ashley Dahlen
Outreach Librarian ‘ Outreach Librarian
Copies to:

Beth Harper, Regional Depository Coordinator, University of Wisconsin, Madison
Alex LeClair, Depository Coordinator, Waukesha Public Library
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